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Here are a few words in reply to your letter, my dear daughter in Jesus Christ. No, thank 

God, you are not in a state of tepidity. Be calm on that subject and have confidence in Jesus 
Christ. Another day, I will write to you at greater length. 

  Your Father in Jesus Christ               
     C. G. Van Crombrugghe 

Ghent, 28th August 1862 
 

 


